

Beaverton Hispanic Center 3800 SW Cedar Hills Blvd. Suite 123 Beaverton, Oregon 97005

> Phone: 503-270-0272 Fax: 503-213-1628

Email: office@beavertonhc.org
Web: www.beavertonhc.org

EIN# 27-5471123

February, 14<sup>th</sup> 2014

Dear Community Member,

We are celebrating our 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Fiesta Latina Fundraiser this summer (August 23<sup>rd</sup>. 2014) and we would like to involve you with many others at our event. We continue to strive to expand its programs and offerings to the community. We hope that you will be able to take part in one or more of the many exciting events that we are offering this year and experience firsthand the pride we take in supporting our diverse communities.

In order to meet our mission and provide services in our community, we rely on the generosity of individuals and businesses for support. Without the assistance of community-minded individuals just like you, we wouldn't be able to serve those in our community each year.

We ask that you make a commitment to support our annual appeal by making a cash donation to our BHC Fiesta Latina, 2014. This year our goal is \$ 25,000, and we hope that you will be able to make a contribution. Your generosity will make a difference in our community by allowing us to continue in our work. If you would like more information about our center, please visit our website at: www.beavertonhc.org.

Remember that every donation makes a difference, regardless of size.

Thank you in advance for your support!

Sincerely,

Juanita Villarreal, President Beaverton Hispanic Center

Our mission is to work with the Hispanic Community to address issues of equity, create opportunity, and strengthen family and community while fostering enhanced collaboration across social boundaries through education.